
Permission to Opt Out of Face Covering Requirement

The Governing Board of the Litchfield Elementary School District has adopted
health and safety protocols for the 2021-2022 school year that require face
coverings for all students and adults while inside any LESD school or facility. A full
copy of the health and safety protocols can be accessed in the Plan for Reopening
on the COVID page of our website at www.lesd79.org. You may also ask your
school administrator for a written copy.

The Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) recommends universal
indoor masking for all teachers, staff, students, and visitors to K-12 schools,
regardless of vaccination status.

By signing below, you are expressly stating that you are choosing to opt your

student out of the Litchfield Elementary School District's face covering

requirement.

Face coverings on school buses are required based on a federal mandate; there is

no option to opt out.

Please email completed forms to parentvue@lesd.k12.az.us. Contact your school

administrator with any questions.

School Name: __________________________________________________________

Student's Name: ________________________________________________________

Parent's Name: _________________________________________________________

______________________________________           ___________________________
Signature of Parent or Legal Guardian Date

http://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/k-12-guidance.html

